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In    accordance    with    the    Federal    Asbestos    Hazard    Emergency    Response    Act   (AHERA,   40   
CFR   763),   this   notice   is   required   by   Federal   Regulations   to   inform   you   that    Wilson    Schools   
routinely    conducts    semi-annual    inspections    of    all    District   buildings.      This    required   
inspection    is    performed    in    order    to    ascertain    the   condition    of    all    asbestos    containing   
material   (ACM)    remaining    in    all   of   the   District’s   buildings.   
  

The    2019   triennial    re-inspection    was    completed    in    the    months    of    February    and   
March.      A    periodic    surveillance    was    also    completed    in    August.      All    asbestos   
containing    materials    were    found    to    be    in    overall    good    condition    and    present    no   
health   hazards   to   building   occupants.   
  

The   results   of   the   triennial   re-inspection   and   the    periodic   surveillance   have   been   
placed   in   the   AHERA   Operations   and   Maintenance   Program   binders   located   in   the   
main   office   of   each   school   building   and   a   master   copy   located   in   the   office   of   the   
Director   of   Facilities   Management.   The   District’s   AHERA   documents   are   available   for   public   
inspection   during   normal   school   hours.    Please   contact   the   District’s   LEA/Director   of   Facilities,   
Todd   Harmon   at   (716)   751-9341   ext   158   for   an   appointment   or   additional   information.   
  


